
Let’s	Go	Fishing	–	Fairmont	Chapter	

COVID-19	Preparedness	Plan	

To	ensure	that	the	Let’s	Go	Fishing	–	Fairmont	Chapter	provides	a	safe	and	healthy	
experience	for	both	our	LGF	volunteers	and	the	patrons	we	serve	this	COVID-19	
Preparedness	Plan	will	be	pracGced	throughout	the	LGF	2021	fishing	and	boat	
cruising	season.	All	LGF	volunteers	will	be	fully	trained	to	consistently	follow	these	
guidelines.	

• All	patrons,	facility	staff	and	LGF	volunteers	must	be	fully	vaccinated	against	
COVID-19	to	board	the	boat.	

• LGF	volunteers	who	are	sick,	do	not	feel	well	or	have	a	fever	are	asked	to	
stay	at	home	for	10	days.	If	they	have	had	contact	with	anyone	who	has	
COVID-19	they	need	to	stay	at	home	for	10	days	and	not	return	to	
volunteering	unGl	they	have	a	negaGve	test	result.	

• All	patrons,	facility	staff	and	LGF	volunteers	will	wear	a	mask	from	the	Gme	
they	arrive	at	the	boaGng	site	unGl	they	have	departed.	If	a	patron	or	LGF	
volunteer	arrives	without	a	mask,	a	mask	will	be	provided	by	LGF.	

• Fishing	trips	will	be	limited	to	4	individuals	including	the	facility	staff.	
Cruising	excursions	will	be	limited	to	6	individuals	including	facility	staff.	
This	limited	number	of	individuals	on	the	boat	will	allow	for	seaGng	to	be	
arranged	to	provide	social	distancing.	

• All	surfaces	on	the	boat	that	come	in	contact	with	patrons,	facility	staff	and	
LGF	volunteers	will	be	saniGzed	aSer	each	trip.	Hand	saniGzer	will	be	
available	for	use	by	patrons,	facility	staff	and	LGF	volunteers	at	all	Gmes.	

• All	fishing	equipment	that	was	used	will	be	saniGzed	aSer	each	fishing	trip,	
stowed	in	the	on-board	storage	box	and	not	reused	before	the	following	
day.	

• All	life	jackets	will	be	saniGzed	at	the	end	of	each	trip.	Those	life	jackets	will	
be	set	aside	and	not	reused	before	the	following	day.	

• The	patrons’	facility	staff	will	be	asked	to	escort	each	patron	individually	to	
and	from	the	boat.	When	necessary	LGF	volunteers	will	assist	in	seeing	that	
the	patrons	are	escorted	to	and	from	the	boat	safely.	

• These	guidelines	may	be	adjusted	throughout	the	2021	Let’s	Go	Fishing	
season	as	we	conGnue	to	follow	the	CDC	most	current	best	pracGces.


